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Program 

TIPSY TUMBLER is the name of the program for our January meeting. 

  

Rachel Darling, a local quilter, will show us a creative way to use 

your charm packs(5 “ squares) and layer cake packs(10” squares). 

  

She will bring a completed project and will demonstrate the steps 

using her machine during the program. 

  

This should be a fun demonstration to watch. 

  

In February we will have the opportunity to meet with the owner of 

BOLD LINE fabrics in Delta, mark your calendars for February 10. 

  

See you on January 13th. 

  

Sandy Engraff 

Program Chair 
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Thanks to everyone who participated in the Christmas 

Dinner.  We missed you gals who could not attend.  

 At the January meeting, refreshments will be provided by Sue 

Alexander, Debee Sexton, and Jane Nannestad. Sue and Debee 

will be setting up and clean up. Thanks ladies! I 

February refreshments will be provided by, Jean Hatfield, Cyndi 

Holman, and Sandy Engraff. Jean and Cindi will set up and Jean 

and Sandy will clean up.  

Barbara 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Membership 

 

 

It is time to pay your dues.  If not paid you run the risk of not 

receiving the news etter starting in March.  Give yourself a late 

Christmas gift of your membership to San Juan Quilters. 

 Carolyn 


